
30th April 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope that you and your families are keeping well.  There are just two reminders for you 

below: 

1. If you would like a piece of your child’s work to appear on the website, please send a photo 

to ourbestworkfromhome@gmail.com.  

2. We are collecting a contact email address for each child in the school.  If you haven’t already 

done so, please send your child’s full name to the email address below for his / her class.  We 

will use this email address to communicate with you from time to time. 

Junior Infants Room 1:    emailaddressesroom1@gmail.com 

Junior Infants Room 6:   emailaddressesroom6@gmail.com 

Senior Infants Room 3A:   emailaddressesroom3a@gmail.com 

Senior Infants Room 5:   emailaddressesroom5@gmail.com 

First Class Room 3:    emailaddressesroom3@gmail.com 

First Class Room 7:    emailaddressesroom7@gmail.com 

Second Class Room 4:    emailaddressesroom4@gmail.com 

Second Class Room 12:   emailaddressesroom12@gmail.com 

Third Class Room 11:    emailaddressesroom11@gmail.com 

Third Class Room 14:    emailaddressesroom14@gmail.com 

Fourth Class Room 8:    emailaddressesroom8@gmail.com 

Fourth Class Room 10:   emailaddressesroom10@gmail.com 

Fifth Class Room 21:    emailaddressesroom21@gmail.com 

Fifth Class Room 24:    emailaddressesroom24@gmail.com 

Sixth Class Room 29:    emailaddressesroom29@gmail.com 
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Sixth Class Room 30:   emailaddressesroom30@gmail.com 

Sixth Class Room 35:   emailaddressesroom35@gmail.com 

Thank you for your help with collecting email addresses.  I hope that you and your families 

will have a safe and enjoyable weekend and that you all stay well. 

Kind regards,  

Ann Murphy 
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